
Addendum # 1 
743 Greene – Life Safety Upgrades 
Project Number: H27-Z047 
June 3, 2013 
 

 

General: 

The bid closing has been rescheduled for June 10, 2013 at 1 pm, 743 Greene Street, Conference Room 

53, Columbia, SC. 

 

Questions: 

1. Question:   Do existing sprinkler heads require change out? 

 Response:   Per the AHJ the existing heads are satisfactory as is. 

2. Question: Does the sprinkler system require seismic protection 

 Response: Per the AHJ the sprinkler system will not require seismic protection.  

3. Question: Does the sprinkler system require hydraulic calculations? 

Response: Hydraulic calculations will be furnished for the total sprinkler system.   

4. Question: Does the existing sprinkler system require NFPA testing due to the age? 

Response: Provide NFPA 13 sample testing (UL) of existing sprinklers and provide results to 

Owner. Furnish a list, size, k-factor  and quantity of all sprinklers. 

5. Question: Will there be a limited shutdown? 

Response: The system will never be left inactive and unattended.  All outages must be 

coordinated with the Fire Marshal.  At the beginning of the project a meeting 

must be held with the Fire Marshal to discuss outages. 

6. Question: Will there be a General Contractor? 

Response: There will be no General Contractor.  The Sprinkler Contractor will provide all 

services, permits and applications to install the new and modifications to the 

sprinkler system. 

 



 

Attachments:  

Drawings FP-1 – First Floor Fire Protection Plan ( 1 page) 

Pre Bid Sign In Sheets (2 pages) 

 

End of Addendum 

 










